
 

 

  

              

 

20th November 2022 

Re: Recommendation Letter for Mr. Ahmed Adel Al Jumaiah 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

It’s my absolute pleasure to recommend Ahmed Adel Al Jumaiah for any job requiring his skills and 

qualifications. 

I have known Ahmed Adel Al Jumaiah more than 3 years now, from March 2019 to November 2022. 

Ahmed was doing a final year project (Engineering Capstone Project Subjects 4A & 4B) supervised by 

myself, in the area of the estimation of the remaining service life of high voltage insulators with/without 

silicone coating for power transmission and distribution systems, delivering a mathematical model 

based on the results were obtained from the electrical tests method. I have taught him different subjects 

and been linked with him in different lectures, tutorials (Circuit theory, Power Systems Analysis and 

Control, Protection and High Voltage Engineering, Introduction to Electrical Building design, and 

Renewable Energy Systems). In this long association, I had ample opportunity to assess his professional 

and personal abilities, and I must say Ahmed has shown excellent interest in all his scholastic pursuits. 

He is a person with very good grasping and analysing capabilities. 

He was a student with extraordinary capabilities and a practical approach. He was a hardworking and 

team-oriented kind of person. As a student, he was dedicated to his assignments given to him and 

finished them on time. Perseverance, sincerity, and thirst for knowledge have always been the hallmark 

of his personality. He has also taken seminars in his university days.  

Ahmed is a reliable and disciplined person. Further, he has the capacity of adapting himself to a new 

and challenging environment. With these strengths and his cooperative nature, I firmly believe you 

would make him a successful candidate for working in your organization. He always wanted to do 

something better for the betterment of the world and with your organization, he can pursue his dream 

of making this world a better place for ongoing and upcoming generations of the world. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Ghazwan Haddad, PhD, BSc. Eng. (Hons)  

Lecturer, Electrical & Biomedical Engineering, School of Engineering (SoE) 

RMIT University, Melbourne, VIC, 3001 

Email: ghazwan.haddad@rmit.edu.au   
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